
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY SHEFFIELD 

COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Robert Cramer, Interim General Manager, Detroit Transportation Corporation 

(DTC) - People Mover 

Through: Council Member Fred Durhal, Chair, Budget, Finance & Audit Standing 

Committee 

From: Council President Mary Sheffield submitting memorandum relative to 

Date:  3/22/2023 

RE: DTC Budget Hearing Questions for FY23-24  
 

 

SUMMARY: 

1) How many employees work for the DTC?  

2) Did the DTC receive any ARPA dollars?  

3) How will the DTC allocate the $6,500,000 proposed for FY23-24? 

4) How often are maintenance assessments conducted on the People Mover?  

5) How many moving cars does the DTC have operating at one time?  

a. How often are the moving cars replaced? 

6) When was the last study for expansion conducted for the People Mover?  

a. Will the department be initiating a new study? What components will be 

involved?  

7) Where can people find accurate and up to date information about the People Mover?  

a. Does the DTC have a mobile application?  

8) How many community annual passes or seasonal passes are given out annually?  

 

DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name:  Paris Blessman  

Position: Legislative & Organizational Director 

 


